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To whom it may concern
THe extension of the energy powers related to Covid 19 CAN Not be extended.
* because the data from the ABS related to Covid deaths and rates has been exaggerated.
*the omnicron variant is a mild disease
* it can be treated at home with off the shelf treatments
* we the community are encouraged to treat the disease at home.
* mask mandates have been dropped.
* if another variant mutates it will be milder, as this is what past scientific evidence shows.
* Qld fir fighters variation mandate has been dropped.
* Gold Coast council mandates have been dropped.
* overseas data and mandates have been reduced.
Please DO NOT extend the emergency powers related to Covid 19.
Yours sincerely
Brenda Sorrell
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